
Inquiry About Seasonal Cafeteria Menu 

Changes 

Dear [Cafeteria Manager's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. My name is [Your Name], and I am a parent of [Child's 

Name], a student in [Grade/Class] at [School Name]. 

I am writing to inquire about any changes to the cafeteria menu as we approach the upcoming 

seasonal transition. I am interested in understanding how the menu will be adapted to incorporate 

seasonal ingredients and whether there will be any new offerings that reflect seasonal themes. 

Additionally, I would appreciate any information regarding dietary options available for students 

with specific dietary needs. 

Thank you for your time and attention. I look forward to your response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


